
GAPS Meeting Minutes 
February 1, 2021 
 
President: Jennifer Ousby 
Treasurer: Jenny Chu 
Secretary: Kristin Watkins 
 
8 in attendance 
 
Gertrude Hawk:  
This will be our One and ONLY fundraiser for the school year. ​All orders will be placed online 
this year. Orders can be placed now- February 28th. ​Orders are expected to arrive by March 
16th. Candy can be shipped to homes or to Grimshaw. As the delivery date approaches, hours 
for candy pick up will be scheduled and more information will follow.  
 
Read to Them Program:  
Grades 3-6 will begin the book ​No Talking ​on March 1st. Children in grades, 3-6 will be asked to 
read one chapter per night. Readings will continue through March 20th.  Trivia questions will be 
asked to correlate with each chapter. Read carefully, as prizes will be distributed to the trivia 
question winner!  
 
Principal Report: 

● Unfortunately, Grandparents Day will be cancelled this school year. Due to the 
restrictions still in place with COVID, it will not be possible to host grandparents at 
Grimshaw this year.  

● 3-8 State Assessments are still in question for this school year.  
● A Parent Survey will be coming out and will be posted to GAPS page in regards to how 

we as parents believe things are going at Grimshaw this year. Honesty in your 
responses is encouraged!  

● February 8th is the next date for asymptomatic testing at Grimshaw. The school nurse, 
Mrs. Ashley Brown will be administering the testing. 

● The next round of asymptomatic testing will take place after February break. 


